
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

18th September 2023 
 

Dear Parent/ Carer 

 

Mrs Diaz and Miss Fernandes are offering optional handwriting intervention on a Monday after school 

from 3.05 until 4.00pm. If you think your child would benefit from handwriting intervention and are able 

to facilitate them to stay on a Monday after school please email Mrs T Bromley at the following email 

address: 

 

tbromley@prioryacademies.co.uk  

 

Please state in the email the student name and year group. 

 

We look forward to your support in this matter. Please do get in touch if you have any questions. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Mrs K Black  

mailto:tbromley@prioryacademies.co.uk

